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22 May 2003

Dear Colleagues,

The Steering Board of the HFCC / ASBU in cooperation with the Norwegian Post- and Telecommunications Authority (PT) have the pleasure of inviting you to attend the B03 Season Co-ordination Conference to be held in Tromso, Norway between 25th – 29th of August 2003. The conference will be held at the Radisson SAS Tromso Hotel, Sjogatan 7, N-9259 Tromso, Norway – see the information on http://www.tromso-hotell.com .

Preliminary special arrangements have been made to accommodate all conference delegates at the conference hotel at special rates. It also include an agreement with Scandinavian Airlines System (SAS) http://www.hfcc.org/sas.pdf . 

Conference delegates are required to make arrangements for their accommodation using the hotel registration form. All registrations will be confirmed. To obtain the special room rate, all delegates are strongly urged to make their hotel reservations as soon as possible and before 15th of June 2003. Registration form is available at the following web page for the Tromso conference – http://www.hfcc.org/tromso.html . E-mail, fax-no and additional information is available on the registration form. 

In addition all delegates are required to register with the HFCC Secretariat, email: info@hfcc.org using the same form. 

The special agreement with the hotel includes conference facilities, breakfast, lunch and dinner, but not beverages and are as follows:

- Single room NOK 995 per person per night

- Double room NOK 795 per person per night

- Lunch on Friday 29th NOK 335 per person

To save money on flight-tickets it is important to use SAS, Star Alliance or one of their partners and refer to the booking number NO 0318. This is part of the agreement with the hotel and hopefully it is the cheapest flight-ticket on the market. More important information on http://www.hfcc.org/tromso-flight.doc . If another airline is chosen or it is necessary to split the flight, use Copenhagen in Denmark or any other airport outside of Norway, not Oslo airport Gardermoen. This is because of very high flight-ticket prices for domestic flights in Norway.

The conference fee is $100.00 US per delegate. This fee can be paid in cash to the conference Secretariat prior to the start of the conference on Sunday afternoon, 24th of August or on the morning before the conference. Payment can also be made in cash in Norwegian kroner, NOK.
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